
 

 

 

KS2 Newsletter 
 

OVERSTONE COMBINED SCHOOL 9
TH 

JANUARY 2020 

Welcome back!  
 
We hope that you all had a lovely holiday and the children are well rested 
and looking forward to the start of the spring term.  
 
Topics taught this term: 
  
‘Crime & Punishment,’ for Years 5 & 6. 
‘Technology ‘ for Years 3 & 4. 

Parents’ evenings will be taking place 
on 4th and 6th February.  
 
Tuesday session will run from: 
3:30pm until 6:30pm. 
 
Thursday session will run from: 
5:30pm until 8pm.  
 
You will be able to book these sessions in 
the normal manner (letter to follow). 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Tuesday - netball; Wednesday - dodgeball; Thursday - craft club and football and Friday - 
martial arts.  
 
PE AND GAMES 
Year 3/4 Holly – Thursday  
Year 3/4 Fir – Tuesday  
Year 3/4 Oak – Tuesday  
Year 5 – Thursday  
Year 6 – Wednesday  
Please make sure the correct PE kit is in school everyday during term time and is clearly 
labelled with your child’s name. Any old/spare KS2 kit would be gratefully received. 

Weather permitting in the winter months; we will aim to go outside for PE. Please ensure 
that your child has appropriate warm clothing e.g. a warm sweatshirt, suitable trainers, 
jogging bottoms and socks.  

FOREST SCHOOL 
For this term only, Holly Class will be attending Forest School on a Friday afternoon. 
Please ensure they have the relevant FS kit in school. 

 

 

Notes for your diary: 

Monday 13th January, 
2.30pm – SEN meeting 

for parents. 
 

 
w/c 27th January –  
Anti-bullying week. 

 
 

4th & 6th February - 
Parents’ Evening. 

 
Friday 14th Feb – 

Whole class Photo’s 
(NB: school tie, white 
shirt and smart v-neck 

please) 
 

 
w/c 17th February –  
Half term holidays. 

 
 

Year 3/4 visit to 
Chiltern Open Air 

Museum – 17th March – 
details to follow. 

 

Friday 22nd May 2020 is 
an inset day 

If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Kind regards  KS2 team 

Accelerated Reader 
 
During this half term, we will be gradually 
introducing a new reading system, to 
support pupils’ decoding and comprehension 
skills.  
 
It is most effective when it is also supported 
at home and we would therefore encourage 
parents to come and hear about how it will 
work in and out of school. Further details 
will follow. 
 


